


WINNER OF 2024 NEIGHBORHOOD FAVS NEXTDOOR 

 

Neighbors Name Grooming by Kim a “2024 Nextdoor Neighborhood Faves” in Nextdoor’s 8th Annual 

Local Business Awards 

 

Scottsdale, Arizona—Grooming by Kim has been named a 2024 Nextdoor Neighborhood Fave business, 

the annual awards program that recognizes local businesses loved by neighbors. Neighborhood Fave 

winners like Grooming by Kim will receive greater visibility and ranking on the Nextdoor app, a 

Neighborhood Fave badge on their Nextdoor Business Page, and a “2024 Neighborhood Faves Winner” 

sticker to showcase their win in the real world. 

 

“This year’s Neighborhood Fave businesses represent the outstanding service providers, local spots and 

eateries that are an essential part of our everyday lives,” said Nirav Tolia, Chief Executive Officer of 

Nextdoor. “We’re thrilled to celebrate these important members of the community, but more 

importantly, being a Neighborhood Fave is good for business. Congratulations to all of this year’s 

winners.” 

 

Selected by volume of neighbor ‘Faves’ and recommendations on the platform from the past year, the 

Neighborhood Faves awards recognizes the most beloved local businesses on Nextdoor. Used by one in 

three households in the US, Nextdoor is the essential neighborhood network where neighbors, public 

agencies, and businesses connect around local information that matters.  In a May 2023 Nextdoor 

survey, 94% of Nextdoor neighbors report valuing recommendations for products, services, and 

businesses from their Nextdoor neighbors and Neighborhood Faves winners receive six times more 

recommendations on their respective Business Pages.  

 

The complete list of winning businesses is available at nextdoor.com/favorites. Join the neighborhood 

network by downloading the Nextdoor app in your favorite  app store  or visiting nextdoor.com  


